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Board of Assessment Appeals  

Minutes of Meeting March 9, 2015 

 

THESE MINUTES ARE SUBJECT TO APPROVAL BY THE BOARD OF ASSESSMENT APPEALS 

  

A Board of Assessment Appeals meeting was held on Monday, March 9, 2015 at 6:00pm in Meeting Room 

#3, Newtown Municipal Center, 3 Primrose Street, Newtown CT 

  

Members Present: Maureen Crick Owen, James McFarland and Marianne Brown (Chairman) 

Lynn Kovack (Clerk) 

 Chairman Marianne Brown called the meeting to order at 6:00pm 

  

The Board heard the following appeals: 

  

 Joseph & Tara Lockwood - 32 Housatonic Drive for excessive tax increase  

 Michelle & Jarrett Forzano - 14 Pond Brook Road for excessive tax increase  

 Robert Buscher - 118 Suzie Drive for excessive tax increase  

 Hamilakis Property Management - 57 Dodgingtown Road for excessive tax increase  

 Giovanni Greto - 67 Lakeview Terrace for excessive tax increase  

 Wayne & Barbara Bombaci - 45 Scudder Road for excessive tax increase  

 Vincent & Julie Coggieniello - 22 Hilldale Drive for excessive tax increase  

 Craig & Virginia Bloomquist - 13 Farm Meadow Road for excessive tax increase  

 Jordan & Meghan Haury - 5 Bridge End Farm Lane for excessive tax increase  

 Newtown Family Resource - personal property assessed too high  

 Peter Clifford – 51 Joal Court- Applicant did not show for their scheduled appointment 

 Robert Finn – 1 Merlins Lane- Applicant did not show for their scheduled appointment 

 

No action was taken on any of the applications.   

 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:10 p.m.  The next regularly scheduled meeting is March 16, 2015.    

  

Respectfully submitted by Lynn Kovack (clerk) 

Board of Assessment Appeals 

  


